
  
  
   

TRANSITION REVIEW No. TD0027 
 

Anti-dumping duties - Ceramic Tiles from People’s Republic of China 
 

Note to Public File 
 

8 December 2022 
  
 
Notification of removal from Proposed Sample – Overseas Exporters – 

Huida Sanitary Ware Co. Ltd. 
 
 
Following the publication of its Notice of Initiation on 22 September 2022, the Trade Remedies 
Authority (TRA) has commenced a review of the anti-dumping measure transitioned under 
the Notice of Determination issued by the Department of International Trade on 31 December 
2020, in respect of Ceramic Tiles originating in the People’s Republic of China. 
 
On 16 November 2022, the TRA published its Notification of Proposed Sample – Overseas 
Exporters to the public file,  and invited comment on the proposed sample. The consultation 
period has now closed. 
 
The TRA received one comment from Huida Sanitary Ware Co. Ltd. (Huida). 
 
Huida has advised the TRA that it is unable to participate in this transition review due to the 
negative impacts of the Covid 19 pandemic upon its business. 
 
The TRA has removed Huida from the proposed sample of Overseas Exporters. 
 
The TRA will publish the Sample of Overseas Exporters by separate Note to the Public File. 
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